2023 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDING


[bookmark: _GoBack]Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Letters of Intent must be received in the offices of Housing and Neighborhood Development Department at 401 N. Morton Street, Bloomington, Indiana on or before 4:00 PM, Monday, October 17, 2022 and addressed to:

John Zody, Director
Housing and Neighborhood Development Department
P.O. Box 100
Bloomington, IN  47402

Letter of Intent should contain the following information:

Date:

Organization and contact information:

Type of organization:

A copy of your agency's 501(c) 3 incorporation papers:

Name of project or program to be assisted:

New or on-going project/program:

Amount requested:

Intended use of CDBG funds:

If you have questions or need further assistance, please contact Cody Toothman or Matt Swinney at 812-349-3401.

